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ADDENDUM TO NOTICE OF  
OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 
 

 
Re: Puget Sound Energy 2021 Final Integrated Resource Plans for Electricity and Natural Gas, 

Dockets UE-200304 (electricity) and UG-200305 (natural gas) 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On April 6, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a 
notice in this docket informing interested persons of an opportunity to file written comments no 
later than 5:00 p.m. on May 5, 2021. The correct due date is no later than 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
May 6, 2021.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this rulemaking, you may email staff lead Kyle Frankiewich 
at kyle.frankiewich@utc.wa.gov or contact by phone at (360) 664-1316. 
 
 
 
MARK L. JOHNSON 
Executive Director and Secretary 
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